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A Social Outreach Programme was organized by Gokhale Memorial Girls’ College on 

26/11/2022. A team of 8 teachers, 4 non-teaching staff and 23 students visited “Sister Nivedita 

Children’s Home”, Dakhineswar, Kolkata-700035. Students of Semester V (2 from each 

Department) and some students of other semester also participated in this programme. Six 

chairs, games (educational and normal) and one computer brought for the students of this home. 

Students have distributed pencil, rubber, drawing materials, note books, chocolates, biscuits 

etc. from their own effort. Tiffin and lunch (for the college students, teaching and non-teaching 

staffs only) was arranged by the college. We came back our home in the evening with a 

satisfaction.  

 

 


